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MÉMO INTERNE 
 
 
Date: Anjou, April 14, 2020 
Subject: Situation at Lavergne 
 

Hello everyone, 

For your information, here is the situation at Lavergne as of April 14, 2020.We must comply with the Government's 

requests to extend the containment date from April 13 to May 4, 2020. As a support to essential services, we continue 

to work with those who can get to work. Our schedules and teams are adapted to the situation. We have put in place all 

possible measures to make our workplaces as safe as possible. 

Our customers continue to adjust their orders upwards after a period of uncertainty, which leads us to modify our 

schedules for the coming weeks. We will keep you informed of developments as soon as the government changes its 

position. 

PS- If for any reason you become available for work, do not hesitate to contact Patrick or Alain or Kai for the people in 

the lab. We hope that everyone is doing well despite this pandemic that affects us all and we look forward to getting 

back to normal as soon as possible. 

 
 
Greetings to all and we look forward to seeing you again soon. 
The Management team 

 


